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UPCOMING MEETING DATES:

March 22nd –- Fourth Sunday
April 26th ------– Fourth Sunday
May 17th-------- Third Sunday
RAINBOW FEATHERS BIRD CLUB

Who we are and what we are about

· Non Profit club with members throughout the tri-county area, single bird owners, or just thinking of getting a bird, families, breeders, exhibitors, all are welcome.

· Support scholarships for avian vet students

· Yearly Bird Fair

· Club Library for members

· Grooming available

· Avian rescue/relocation programs

· Monthly meetings with programs of interest to members.

· Monthly newsletter

· Periodic Service projects

· Field Trips

· Educational Programs upon request

· Make-it-take-it workshops

Come join us and have your feathers preened by other Pet Bird Enthusiasts
Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Elected Officers:

President – Dave Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Vice President – Steve Plafchan 734-513-0030


Email – splafchan@twmi.rr.com 

Secretary– Kathe Cote 313-728-2211

Email – gardenfrog1967@yahoo.com
Treasurer and Membership Secretary – 
Tammy Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Board of Trustees – 

Mary Perva- 517-618-7008
            Susan Dixion 248-330-6938
            Email – susanhdixion@hotmail.net

Henry Jedrzejek-734-427-3187

Email- bigduke@comcast.net
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ALL HEALTHY AND CLIPPED BIRDS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ACCOMPANY THEIR HUMAN COMPANIONS TO THE MONTHLY MEETINGS.  WE MEET AT THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH, 6443 MERRIMAN ROAD BETWEEN FORD AND WARREN IN GARDEN CITY.  MEETINGS START AT 2:00 PM.

Anyone interested in becoming a member please contact Tammy Carol @ 734-422-5981 or by e-mail sweettweeters@comcast.net 
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Steve Plafchan is now doing the newsletter.  All ads and articles will be due the 1st of the month for publishing in the current month’s newsletter.  Please send all items to him at 11021 Henry Ruff Livonia, MI 48150 or email to splafchan@twmi.rr.com.
Everyone is encouraged to submit articles for the newsletter – this is YOUR newsletter.

Articles and/or pictures copied from other publications must be accompanied with written permission from original publication and author; this needs to be provided to the editor along with the article and/or picture.

Editor reserves the right to approve and/or edit any articles submitted prior to publication.

Ads will be run free for members having a one-time sale (baby birds, etc.).  Those wishing to run ads multiple times or for a business must purchase a business membership.
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· Ask owner’s permission to handle/feed bird(s) and remember to return bird to the owner.
· Wash hands prior/after bird handling.

· When bringing companion birds to club meetings, only bring birds that you have had vet checked and in your possession for at least 30 days.

· Clean up after yourself and your bird(s) before you leave.
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Monthly snack list

We have decided to stop soliciting for snack volunteers for our meetings and make the format a potluck venue.  The reasoning for this is twofold; there have been very few members signing up for snacks and many members just bring dishes and desserts without signing up.  So from now on our meetings will be a potluck fair, YUM!!  
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CLUB WELFARE

. Please contact Jean Jedrzejek at 734-427-3187 or e-mail her at bigduke@comcast.net if you know of any club member who is in the hospital or has lost a loved one.
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the prez:
Well I hope by the time you receive this, the weather will have warmed up these night time temperatures and wind chills have been brutal.  I am usually seeing my early spring flowers by this time but it has been to cold even for them.  Spring is just around the corner and it can’t get here soon enough.  Still we have plenty to do even if we can’t go out without freezing solid in seconds, the birds keep us busy and entertained.  Plus the programs will have started so I am really hoping for warm weather.  The February meeting was great as always and we had a lot of fun over 55 of you braved the cold to hang out together for a few hours talk birds and eat, more importantly have fun.  We must look to the future June will be upon us and our bird fair will be here and it is never too early to start planning for it.  We need help loading the cages into the U-Haul on Saturday afternoon June 13th and then covering tables and helping the vendors get their stuff in the morning of and during the fair at the raffle table and other places.  This is probably the most important at the end helping the vendors get their stuff back to their vehicles and cleared out of the hall in a timely manner.  June 14th is the date of our fair and now with the freeway open I know it will be a success.  So watch the upcoming events they can change almost constantly during the spring and summer. As always though I never worry you guys are there to make every event a success and the reason is YOU GUYS ROCK!!!!!

PS. Congratulations to Danielle and Jason on the birth of their son Lachlan. We all are sending you our love and good wishes!

                                        Until Next Time

                                             Your Prez

                                               Dave 
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  Voice of the 

   Veep 


Spring and warmer weather can’t get here soon enough, mainly because my birdies are going stir crazy and driving me crazy too.  They are longing to get out of the house, enjoy car rides and start doing shows.  However in the absence of these distractions they seem to have decided to torment me.


It started one afternoon in the kitchen with a CLANG, CLATTER, and CRASH of pots, pans and glass dishes. (Thankfully none of the glass ware broke)  Running into the kitchen I found JB and Calvin inside of a lower cabinet gleefully relocating the contents to the floor.  After a bit of lamenting at the mess I gathered up both JB and Calvin, put them back into their cage and returned to the kitchen.  As I was returning all the pans back into the cabinets something bit my foot! OUCH!  JB was having issues with me restocking my cookware into the lower cabinets and decided to stall my endeavor.  Then chasing my stocking feet became the game of choice; after numerous toe nips I had to lock him in his cage so I could pick up my kitchen.  Once everything was put away JB kept returning to the scene of the crime looking for a way back inside.  As I reclined upon the sofa I could hear him in the kitchen banging on cabinets looking for re-entry.  Then there was a loud clang, the sound of a pan falling, I sat up prepared to stop JB in the kitchen cabinet but he was standing on the floor next to me?  Then I heard the clang again, into the kitchen I went but all the cabinets were closed?  Weird?  As I started to exit the kitchen another clang and this one was from a closed cabinet.  When I opened the last lower cabinet door I found Pookie inside of the last door happily playing with a sauce pan lid.  She was inside having the time of her life in a private play spot.  Was this why JB kept returning to the kitchen cabinet doors?  Did he know Pookie was locked inside?  There are some things I may never find an answer to.

Did their ruckus stop with the pots and pans in the cupboard?  A rhetorical question if ever there was one; the answer is no!  The next day I awaken from a nice relaxing afternoon nap on the couch and what do I notice?  JB and Calvin not in their cage, Pookie and Sparky not in their cage; where were they?  I immediately look in the kitchen, no birds; I look down in the basement, no birds: I check the bathroom, living room, computer room, no birds.  Then I look in my bedroom, there on a pile of chewed up t-shirts are all four of them having a grand time destroying shirts. Between the four of them they managed to reduce four of my favorite shirts to rags.   

                                        Your VP

                                   Steve
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  Rescue Update
We had four adoptions last month even though the weather was so cold.  The birds that went to new homes were Coco, a Moluccan Cockatoo; Paco, a Severe Macaw; Rico, a Jenday Conure and Sugar, a lesser Sulphur Crested Cockatoo.

All of the birds we adopt go to their new homes with cages, toys, water bottles, and pellets.  We are able to accomplish this because of the wonderful generosity of the members of this club.   Your donations of supplies brought to the meetings and especially your participation in the monthly club raffles has allowed the rescue to send our adoptees to their new homes fully prepared.  Thank you one and all.  You should all be very proud of yourselves for this; our rescue couldn’t do this without you.
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                                    OUT AND ABOUT WITH POOKIE


Things were getting pretty boring around here these past few months.  Too cold to go outside and Steve seemed to be completely oblivious of our need to forage and have adventures.  Well, we owe him an apology; it seems he hadn’t forgotten JB, Calvin, Sparky and I were just looking in the wrong spots.

The first discovery was made by JB out in the kitchen; unbeknown to any of us Steve had set up an awesome cubby hole inside of the lower kitchen cabinets.  There was a loud clang one morning from a pot lid striking the floor, when we all scampered into the kitchen there was JB inside the lower cabinet proudly looking at the lid he had tossed on the floor.  The rest of us wasted no time at all, joining him inside of the cabinet to push out pans and other useless accouterments that were cluttering up this space.  I found that I could travel inside the cupboard to the far end and hide virtually unfindable.  JB and Sparky took up defensive positions inside and outside of the open door and fended off Steve’s advances by attacking his feet.  Not only did these maneuvers aid in his exercise program, my hiding in the far cabinet stimulated his foraging senses because I made him look for me for hours.  When I became hungry I opened a cupboard door and emerged; to Steve it seemed I had appeared out of thin air.  Even more fun ensued once JB and Calvin figured out how to open the cabinet doors after they were closed; Steve was absolutely enthralled with the challenge of trying to keep us out of the cabinets and the kitchen.

The second discovery was made by me one morning while Steve was napping upon the sofa in the family room.  As he was snoozing I made my way into the back room where I discovered one of the largest chew toys ever to be found.  The first thing I did was relay news of the discovery to Sparky, Calvin and JB all of whom joined me in the back room.  What was discovered happened to be the largest pile of cloth rags we had ever seen.  Any companion parrot knows that a busy beak is a happy beak and what could make you happier than a large mountain of chew toys.  They were discovered back in Steve’s bedroom on the floor at the foot of his bed, it was a pile that an enterprising parrot could chew, climb upon or burrow into.  We know Steve was elated that we had discovered this great toy because of his wail of delight and pleasure that resonated throughout the whole house upon his discovery of our handy work.
                        Until next month

                      Chirps and Squawks

                                Pookie
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        BIRD
   FAIR 


Our annual bird fair is now going to be on Sunday June 14th and will be at the same location as last year.  The location is VFW Post 345 at 27345 Schoolcraft (I-96 service drive) Redford, MI 48239.

We are not going to be able to set up for the fair the night before as we have in years past but we will be getting access to the hall about 6:00 AM.  The tentative plan is load a U-Haul® truck the evening before with Cages and stuff at Steve’s house.  In the morning before the fair starts we will bring in all the cages, raffle items and supplies.

We will need as much help as we can get at 6:00 AM to cover tables, price cages, run electricity and set up the raffle. Hopefully this will mostly be finished by 7:00 AM when the vendors will start arriving.  We need help holding doors open and assisting vendors move in at this time.  They really appreciate this; it’s something that rarely occurs for them at other fairs and keeps them coming back.  During the fair we will need help at the admissions desk, assisting at the raffle, rescue tables.  Another time when help is needed is after the fair doing the clean-up.

This is our rescue’s largest fundraiser of the year, so please; one and all come and make this fair the success of past years.  We have rented out a record number of tables this year with many first time vendors. Let’s show them what a dynamic group we are by assisting them in every way possible.


Come on out and lend a hand even if you haven’t signed up.  You don’t have to stay all day; any time you can help would be wonderful.
  CAPTAINS CORNER

Avast ye Mates                              
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OK now I am really ticked-off I mean Captain Crabbypants was bad enough but molt out your longest tail feather and they give you a new even more embarrassing moniker.  He (my pet human) has started calling me Capt. Crabbypants Stubby Butt.  This is beyond rude and totally uncalled for as far as I’m concerned, I would like to see him molt out his longest tail feather then I could call him something even worse (oh wait he has no tail feathers).  I could call him Sass, (that is short for Sasquatch) because all the hair on his head has migrated south.  In fact before any surgeries they have to get the heavy duty weed whacker out just to get through it. He just couldn’t leave well enough alone but no more stupid nicknames. Some have told me they are just terms of endearment, but guess what I am not a deer so just call me by my correct name, Is that so hard to do? I mean really grow up, please.

 I am also tired of snow and frigid temperatures it’s so very cold we all have been spending a lot of time indoors so it can get pretty boring. Pookie and the whole Gray gang at Ranger Steve’s have come up with a fool proof way to not only cure his writers block but entertain themselves quite happily at the same time.  Pots and Pans make a wonderful amount of noise, but get Steve’s seek and find to see what is going on skills honed to a sharp edge. Pookie explains this better in her article.  Also T-shirts are a great way to show Ranger Steve how to recycle.  Recycled toys (T-Shirts are the best) teach them some very valuable lessons about keeping them out of striking distance or they will end up rags. Pookie doesn’t realize it yet but she has given me a great idea, get ready for a hat destroying party we will find all he has bought and make threads out of all of them. It is only a matter of time and those hats WILL BE TOAST!!!!!

                                                  Cheers

                                         Captain Morgan
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CLUB T-SHIRTS

Good news!  Tracy Hilka who is Bella Embroidery is now going to make our club shirts.  The price for t-shirts, including our logo embroidered on it, is $10.00 for sm. to Xl and $12.50 for 2xl to 5xl.  These are Gildan brand #8000 50/50 t-shirts, there are lots of colors.

What you do is go to her website. 

 www.sportswearcollection.com/bellaemb
Then type Gildan in the search box (this will put you on the Gildan page).

Look down the page and find Gildan DryBlend 50/50 T-shirts #8000

Click on the icon and this will open the page with all the colors and sizes.

Choose your size and color(s) and add it to your Cart.

On the cart page there is a place for comments when you place your order, in this box tell Tracy you would like your shirt embroidered with the 

Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Logo

When she receives your order she will send you a PayPal ® invoice

In a short time you will receive your new club shirt in the mail.


If you don’t have internet access or a PayPal ® account you can contact me, Steve Plafchan and we’ll figure out a solution to get you a shirt.


She has many items available (hats, tote bags, etc.) that she can put our logo on if you wish.  She has given us a catalog full of things you can order, all the prices are retail and she receives a wholesale price so  you will have to talk to her about pricing. (IE prices will be less than what’s listed in the catalog.)
 
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Minutes with Kermit

       (Secretary’s 
      Minutes)
Hello everybody, my name is Kermit and I am a Noble Macaw (as if there is any other kind) and I would like to introduce myself.  I will be assuming the position of the new club secretary.  Yes, yes I am aware that the membership elected my mom (Kathe Cote) to the position but we all know who the person in charge is.  Hopefully you will be able to keep up on the latest news from the meetings in this column. 

We had a great February meeting many braved the chilly temps to come join in the fun. I know I had fun, I fooled my human into thinking I could not fly till I was there before the meeting I flew off the perch. Silly human, she still had Steve and Tammy clip my wings. Dave started the meeting with general information about the January meeting and the minutes we approved. The best part is we have a new member, his name is Jim Lamb. Welcome Jim to our flock when you see him at the next meeting. We discussed the old and new business together, Dave stated that the pet expo is set for this year and the dates are November 20 – 22. We are going to have the 50 x50 space like last year so please plan now to join us for this event. The Ypsilanti Heritage Fest is having a conflict in dates so we do not have a date for that as of yet. I will let you know as soon as I get the information. Tammy wanted you to all be reminded that club dues are due now as well as name tags are ready, non were ordered this month but there will be new ones at the next meeting. Our annual bird fair is June 14th so please get a donation letter and help get items for raffle. We are known for our raffle and we can make this year the best yet if we start now. We were invited to the Garden City Flea Circus yes I said flea Circus for June 13th but we have to decline due to our Bird Fair and it is a crazy time for all of us. Please watch the Events calendar for upcoming events in your newsletter, Tammy has been busy with calls to do senior events. One of our little Human members Sophia is doing a Class project to help our club and she is collecting papers for the bottom of cages. Special tweet to her for her thoughtful ness. 


We also have a Rescue Update that there are many birds in need of rescuing but we do not have enough foster homes. If you can take is a foster bird to hel, until we find homes for our friends please contact Dave or Steve.  We as well have birds that are in need of homes in the rescue please if you hear of anyone interested in getting a bird companion let them know adopting is the best way to do it. 


This next part was the best all of us Flock birds; Steve and Tammy were doing nails and wings. Then one of macaws was showing Steve who is in charge.  Hope you can all plan on joining us for March 22 for the next meeting.  

                                  Kermit and Kathe 
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

Received a phone call from a gentleman and I use the term loosely who wanted to adopt a bird from the rescue.  I asked him what kind and he said one of those Amazon type parrots then he proceeded to tell me he lost his previous Amazon, (he was not sure what kind) just recently.  I asked him what happened, I wish I didn’t. He told me that the bird got off his stand and went wondering around the floor but his 8 foot python had also gotten out of its aquarium and was on the loose as well.  He heard a commotion going on but felt it was the bird making noise.  When he went into the living room he saw the snake and a lump in the snake’s body and saw a few feathers on the floor.  The bird was not on the stand anymore and not to be found anywhere in the house.  The snake had eaten the bird.  He did not seem too upset about the whole thing and wanted to get another parrot. I told him when he got rid of the snake I would think about it to which he flatly refused so no bird for him. His parting words were what he thought was funny, me, not so much, he said “well I’ll get the bird back eventually” (I think I’m going to be sick). They say it takes all kinds to make the world go round but some need their own planet!
                      BITS from BABY
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Howdy Pilgrims, I don’t know how you Members feel about the deep freeze, but I’m ready for some warmer temperatures. 

We had a great meeting in February even with the crazy weather. There were fifty-five brave souls that showed up. There were forty-five members and ten guests and four joined our flock. Must be doing something right! Some of the feathered members stayed home where it was warm but twenty-seven made it to the meeting. There were eight Macaws, five African Grays, five Cockatoos and nine other types of Parrots.

Hold on to your feathers guys for we are starting to get calls for our bird program already. The first one is on March 11th, two more in March, two in April and two in May so far. June 14th is our 18th Annual Rainbow Feathers Bird  Fair. I’m sure this is just the beginning of our programs for this year.

The meeting was light due to the weather but everyone there had a good time visiting friends and talking about their birds. 

I hope to be at the next meeting so I can report first hand of the fun that goes on there.

 

                            Till next month, 
                           your friend Baby

 >< >< >< >< ><>< >< >< >< ><
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BIRTHDAY GREETINGS to:

MARK MAKLENBURG                    APR. 2
JEFF ROSENTHAL                            APR. 3
SANDY MOSS                                APR. 4
MATT DAVIS                                   APR. 6
BARB ROSENTHAL                      APR. 8
JELENA FONTANA                       APR. 9
McKENNA LYNCH                         APR. 13
ASHLEY IWANICKI                        APR. 17
MARIE KEEHL                               APR. 17
ROSEMARY MEDVE                    APR. 17
CHERISH BOUGENOY                  APR. 20
TAMMY CAROL                              APR. 20
DANN TODD                                   APR. 20
SCOTT TARR                                  APR. 23
ALISON SAUVE                              APR. 24
MARK GREENWOOD                    APR. 25
CARINNE KORANY                        APR. 27
ANDREW SULLIVAN                      APR. 27
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




                                           



This is a tale of woe it is does not have a happy ending but it tells the tale of how important diet is for a parrot.  The Rangers got the call to go to a city called Woodhaven, (And it is not truly a wood haven just called that, I don’t name them).  There they would encounter a Congo African Grey named Gracie. In appearance she looked pretty good and was fully feathered but little did they know underneath her beautiful exterior lurked the quiet killer of many birds.  When they were given the food it was the usual parrot mix bought at many pet stores, Sunflower, Safflower seeds and Peanuts high in fat low in nutrition but the staple unfortunately in many parrot diets. She had been on this all her life and it was a young one about 8 years.  At ranger Steve’s house he noticed she seemed to be not acting like a usual Grey a little more lethargic than anyone would like to see but she had just been moved so it could just be stress. Just before her vet visit the unthinkable happened Gracie was found dead on the bottom of her cage.  So it was off to the vet not for a birdie check-up but a necropsy.  Gracie died of fatty liver disease. All the years on that high fat low nutrition diet had taken its toll and severely shortened her life both of the Rangers felt horrible but the damage was done long before she even came to their care. So let this be a lesson to us all diet is so very important know what dietary needs your particular bird needs. Do this to insure a long and happy life for your feathered charges. They will keep championing the proper diet for parrots and keep rescuing those parrots in need for they are the RESCUE RANGERS!!!!!
Ranger Steve asked two avian vets about Gracie’s sudden passing and was given the same answer by both.  A parrot that has been on an unhealthy high fat diet for many years may appear to be healthy but the stress of being moved to a strange environment can cause this condition to manifest itself without warning.  This is yet another reason your companion parrot should be on a healthy diet.  If you have to board your bird in the case of an emergency or vacation the stress and shock of being moved and it is on an unhealthy diet, the result of good intentions could be catastrophic.
Sit, Stay for our next exciting and slightly strange adventure The Pigeon with the feathery Feet!
PONDERIN’ WITH PACKO
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Welcome friends.  My name is Packo.  I’m new here.  Michael adopted me about a month ago.  I’m a Severe Macaw.  I’m a boy. We think I’m about 23 -25 years old.  Nobody is sure about this.  My last owner had me for 22 years.

I’m very happy in my new home.  My brother Rambo is very nice to me, though he is a bit loud, at times. He insists on being on Michael all the time.  Michael treats me very good. He gives me treats all the time. My favorite is pistachios.  He knows a little about me.  He knows I don’t like being covered at night. He just makes the room dark.  We live in a little house (so says Michael. My cage is nice and big.), with this lady.  She is nice to me.  She will not hand me treats.  She is afraid of my big beak. I don’t bite.  She does talk to me many times a day.  I like that.  I will not be attending your meeting for a while. I’m still a little shy. The first time I went to your meeting I was scared.  There was too much noise, and all those people.  However, I had just moved from one foster home to another 2 days before (I had already been quarantined for 30 days).  I had never been around strangers before.

At the time I’m writing this, I have not let Michael pick me up yet.  When I let Michael pick me up, I’ll come to one of your Senior Educational Shows.  There will be less noise there. I had never seen so many other birds, or people, before.

Since I’ve lived with Michael, and Rambo, I have learned some new words, and tricks.  I learned Rambo’s name, and he learned mine, the first week I lived with him.

Well, that is all for now.  I’m sure we will eventually become good friends.  Now I need to get back to eating.  I’m starving.  

                 Michael tells me
                           Macaws Rule.
                              I agree, naturally. 
                                          Packo.
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      Rambling with Rambo 

Well, friends, it has finally happened.  After 6 years I now have a playmate.  Michael has been promising me a Big Brother for a long time.  He was waiting to find the right one.  He found the perfect friend.  A boy Severe Macaw.

Yes his name is Packo.  We are about the same age.  Nobody is exactly sure about Packo’s age.   He is very nice.  He barks like a dog.  He also talks like that funny duck on TV.  He says “Aflac”.  He likes that word.  Ok, we are all a little strange.

My new brother is nice.  He is nice to everyone here.  Good thing he is nice to Mommy.  That way she likes him, and talks nice to him.

Every afternoon, Daddy takes a nap.  For the first hour, he has me rest in my cage while covered.  Ok, I usually tell him its naptime.  I want to go first.

Packo does not like to be covered.  After an hour, Michael brings me into his room with Packo.  We both sit quietly, on our perches, while Daddy rests for a little longer.

The only weird thing about Packo is this.  He is way too quiet for a Macaw.  When he does let loose, he is LOUD.  Most of the time, he plays quietly by himself.  He has taught me to eat more fruits.  Since Packo likes fruit, Michael gives me them also.  But Packo likes pistachios.  No thanks.  Those things are yucky.  Come on now, Green nuts.  He must be nuts to eat them things.

Other than this excitement things have been pretty boring around here.  I did get to go visit the girls at the bank.  I met a new girl.  She was very pretty. I looked up at her and said, “I love you.” Everyone was surprised.

Them Michael took me shopping at Southland Mall.  That was fun.  The girl in the jewelry store tried to get Daddy to buy me a Diamond Necklace.  I would be the most stylish bird there ever was.  He said, “No.”  WELL.  Then we went down to Taco Bell. Yummy, I love the soft taco shells, with that ‘Fire sauce’.  Oh yeah, before the mall, we went to Home Depot.  Daddy held me up to his friend Dana, for a picture.  She is so pretty, I jumped onto her shoulder.  She freaked out, when I crawled up onto her head to preen her beautiful hair.  

Well friends, as usual I could ramble on for hours.  I better close for now.

As always, Try to Be Good, Have Fun, and remember Macaws Rule.  Rambo.
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UP COMING EVENTS
        As of
     March 2nd 2015
March 11th        Senior Show

                        American House

                        39201 Joy Road

                       Westland, MI 48185

                           5:30 PM Set-up

                           6:30 PM Show  


March 14th     Society of Canary and Finch
                                 Breeders

                                 Bird Fair

                     $3.00 Adm. 9AM to 4 PM

                      Livonia Elks Lodge #2246

                         31117 Plymouth Rd.

Livonia, MI 48150 
***Our Club Has a Booth at This Event***
March 24th         Senior Show

                 American House Westland

                   Hunter Senior Living
                      35700 Hunter Ave.

                       Westland, MI 48185

                           1:00 PM Set-up

                           2:00 PM Show

April 15th           Bird Show

                       Arkay Center for

                   Handicapped Adults Taylor 

                      25524 Goddard Rd.

                      Taylor, MI 48180

                      12:00 PM Set-up (noon)

                      1:00 PM Show

April 27th          Senior Show

                     Caretel Inns of Brighton

                       1014 East Grand River 

                       Brighton, MI 48116

                           2:00 Set-up 

                           3:00 Show

May 5th           Educational Show

              AARP Meeting at Wayne County
                          Community College
                         in the Ray Mix Room

                            21000 Northline

                             Taylor, MI 48180

                            11:30 AM   Set-up

                            12:30 PM  Show

May 12th            Senior Show

                        Village Care Center

                       22600 W. Main St.

                      Armada, MI 48005
                          1:00 PM set-up

                          2:00 PM show

June 14th      Rainbow Feathers Bird Club

                      17th Annual Bird Fair

                      $3.00 Adm. 10AM to 4PM

                          VFW Post 345   

                      27345 Schoolcraft Rd.

                          Redford, MI 48239   

                        10:00AM to 4:00PM

July 22nd            Summer Camp Show

                       Jewish Community Center

                         15110 West 10 Mile Rd.

                             Oak Park, MI 48237

                                12:30PM Set-up

                                 1:30PM Show

****NOTE*****NOTE*****NOTE****


There has been some confusion from the loyal readers of Bird Droppings as to which events they are allowed to bring their own bird(s) to.  As a point of reference and for future information please we want everyone to be aware that when you see the line:

 *****Our Club Has a Booth at This Event*****

following or “Educational Show” preceding an event listing it means we are attending the event in an official capacity representing our club and rescue.  At these events all club members are welcomed to bring their feathered companions with them.  Also please note that our space is very limited at some of these events but don’t let this stop you from joining us, we will find a way for you and your birdie buddy to fit in and enjoy the fun.

****NOTE*****NOTE*****NOTE****

*CANCELATION CONFUSION *


A few of our scheduled events have been canceled at the last minute by the group staging the event.  If you do not regularly participate in the shows but plan on attending please call Steve (734-513-0030) to make sure the event is still a go.  
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How to tell if your bird is                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 sick

By Don J. Harris, DVM

Birds in the wild instinctively hide illness in an attempt to avoid predators that prey on sick or injured birds.  Pet birds are also just as effective in hiding illness as their wild counterparts, and it is up to bird owners to recognize subtle behavioral and physical signs that may indicate their birds are sick.

Behavioral signs may include:

• Sleeping later in the morning than usual

• Sleeping more during the day

• Irritability

• Unusually compliant or passive

• Sitting on the bottom of the cage

• Picking at food and/or not eating at usual times

• Eating less overall

• Vocalizing less

• A change in the voice or hoarseness

• Different breathing pattern

• Making unusual sounds when breathing

Physical signs may include:

• Coughing or sneezing

• Discharge from nostrils (nares)

• Matted eyes

• Eyes are dull and closing excessively

• Matted feathers on the face and head

• Diarrhea

• Black stools

• A change in the white part of the droppings to another color such as red, yellow or green

• Weight loss—can you feel or see the breastbone?

• Unusual swellings, especially around the eyes

• Irregular discoloration of the feathers

• Feathers are “fluffed up”

• Random or generalized loss of feathers

• Scaling or crusting of skin

• Increased temperature of feet or beak 

 
Any of the signs listed above, or any other unusual signs, may indicate your bird is sick. You should take immediate action by making an appointment with your avian veterinarian. Waiting even one day to resolve the problem can jeopardize the long-term outcome of your bird’s health.
     
  Article reproduced with permission


from Zupreem® 
           Quality by Mother Nature

Original Corn Bean Mix®: Noodles-n-Nuts®

      Rainforest Rice Puddin®: Pollypasta®

                       Kung Fu Yum®

                              For Birds of  all Sizes [image: image18.png]VALUE, Crazy Corn
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LESS THAN SEED!





The Industry Pioneer of Quality                                                                                                                                                           Broad Natural Low Fat Nutrition®
All at a Cost Less than Seed
Because Crazy Corn® expands and seed is 60% waste! We’ve made it easy to prevent the most common cause of bird death- malnutrition from a seed diet. Cook ahead monthly, freeze baggies, keep some in the fridge to serve instantly. Superior breeding, lustrous feathering. Self-weans chicks. Shining health. Generous chunky fruits, veggies, whole grains, exciting herbs, pastas, beans, legumes, melon seeds, nuts, and more! Ecstatic birds!                1-800-BIRD YUM

in California (818) 503-4YUM. Fax (818) 765-4895

SPECIAL BREEDER PRICING
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NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL

17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076

248-557-7773

	FASHIONISTA WEAR
Custom Handmade Clothing, Hair and Body  Jewelry

Anything Parrot-ly

Custom Parrot Accessories 

Cage Covers, Shoulder Capes

 or anything else you might think of

Text, Message or Call me and ask

If I can make it I will
                         Lanah Harris

                         1- 734-502-3751             



ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.

509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-451-2870

	BIRDMAMA’S BIRD SITTING

SERVICE
Are you going out of town or on vacation? Do you have a feathered friend that is staying at home? Susan can help you with your problem she will birdie sit your bird(s) at her house.

For more information on rates and care specifics contact by phone or e-mail

Susan Dixon

                       1-248-330-6938

            susanhdixon@hotmail.com   

          


SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.

1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-453-6930

Fax:  734-453-7127

M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4

WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL

29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314

586-751-3350

OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP

1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302

248-334-6877

     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES

Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages

1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154

734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetbirdstore.com/
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SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.

13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195

734-284-9122

ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER

24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375

248-348-1788

265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307

248-651-1788

Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day

7 Days a Week

www.theanimalemergencycenter.com

	MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS
Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot

paraphernalia
                         Cheryl Hitter

                          734-422-2804
             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*
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    MURALS

    AND OTHER

 CREATIONS                 

 BY MARY KAY PERVA
        734-207-0489

                        [image: image20.wmf]
	UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT
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zoomed.com


Veterinary Care Specialists

205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week
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BITE ME BIRD TOYS


Tony & Edie Riojas


4593 Howell Rd, Otter Lake, MI 48464

1-810-793-2093

bitemebirdtoys.com


NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Frederick B. Shulak, D.V.M.


17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076


248-557-7773


ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.


509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170


734-451-2870


SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.


1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170


734-453-6930


Fax:  734-453-7127


M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4


WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL


29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314


586-751-3350


OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP


1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302


248-334-6877


     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES


Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages


1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154


734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetandsupplies.com/

SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.


13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195


734-248-9122


ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER


24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375


248-348-1788


265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307


248-651-1788


Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day


7 Days a Week


www.theanimalemergencycenter.com


		MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS

Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot


paraphernalia

                         Cheryl Hitter


                          734-422-2804

             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*
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		    Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” •

 Square or Rectangle cuts

PayPal plus Shipping available • Priced for 100 sheets 

White cover weight paper • Fresh clean cage everyday

Call or email us for your custom size

248.438.6572

               littlemancageliners@yahoo.com

Visit us on 

Facebook and Blogger!

                             little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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What are you really feeding your bird?
Visit BirdFoodFactscom to find out.

How nutritious is the food in your bird’s food cup? To
find out, visit BirdFoodFacts.com. This website offers an
objective nutritional analysis based on protein, fat, fiber
and moisture. Choose from hundreds of food items most

common in a companion bird’s diet.

Finet 1t answers for IMpROve Qvian Heciin and rusison,

l I i3
- s T oo

®/™ are marks registered in the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office and are trademarks of Premium Nutrifional Products, Inc. Al rights reserved. © 2011

Premium Nutritional Products




    MURALS


    AND OTHER


 CREATIONS                 


 BY MARY KAY PERVA

        734-207-0489
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		UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES


VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT


zoomed.com





Veterinary Care Specialists


205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week

“Baby Parrots Raised in a Home for a Home”







Specializing in Macaws, Greys, 



Amazons, and others.



Cages and Food at reasonable prices.







Contact Kaylee at 734-301-0486







www.kayleesparrotplace.com
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Marty & Angie Crawford



248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com



little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com



An easy and healthy alternative 
to messy newspaper!











Custom sizes up to 25” x 38”  •  Square or Rectangle cuts
PayPal plus Shipping available  •  Priced for 100 sheets 



White cover weight paper  •  Fresh clean cage everyday



Call or email us for your custom size
248.438.6572



littlemancageliners@yahoo.com



Visit us on 
Facebook and Blogger!



little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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